16-1062

David Klein

3208 Menasha Ave
Manitowoc, WI 54220
920-629-6911

Dep. of Public Works
900 Quay St.
Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Public Infrastructure Committee;

On October 19" I received a letter in the mail stating that two of my rental properties had brush on the
terrace that was in violation of a city ordinance. This was news to e since I thought the city had Fall
clean up for leaves and small branches. I went to both properties the following day ( Thursday Oct 20
to pick up the brush and bring it to the recycling center only to find that the city had already been there
and picked it up. My frustrations with this situation are many but here are a few.

1. The letter arrived at my house on Wednesday the 19" allowing me no time to get there and
retrieve the leaves and sticks that were in violation.

2. Five days from the date the letter goes out is simply not enough time. I don't know if the letter
didn't make it into the mail system on the 13" which is the date on the letter or if it got delayed
in the mail but I can tell you with 100% certainty that the letter was not in my mailbox on
Tuesday the 18" and was in there on Wednesday the 19",

3. What dimension designates a twig, stick or branch? I drove down Menasha Ave on my way to
work last week and noticed four properties that were technically in violation of the ordinance.
When the leaf crew came through all four violators were picked up by the leaf crews. drove
down the street after they were done and verified.

I'm very frustrated with this whole situation as these were both tenants who were trying to keep nice
looking lawns and now we're being punished for it.

I'm politely requesting that I not be fined for the stick pick up at my two properties, 1130 S. 13" St. and
1113 5. 13™ St. :

If the committee feels the need to follow through with the fines please forward me pictures of the
sticks/twigs that were picked up as well as a certified delivery receipt for the violation letter and we
will pursue further avenues.

Thank you for your time

David Klein
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October 13, 2016

KLEIN DAVID M
1108 S MAIN ST
MISHICOT WI 54228

Dear Property Owner:

This is to notify you that the BRUSH on your terrace located at 1130 S 13TH ST
(000-290-160) is in violation of the City of Manitowoc Ordinance 13.01(11)(d). This
ordinance states that no yard waste shall be placed for collection by the City’s
Department of Public Infrastructure more than two weeks before a scheduled pick up.
The City’s next scheduled pickup for your area is SPRING of next year. If yard waste
is to be picked up by a licensed garbage hauler, it shall not be placed for collection
more than 72 hours before scheduled pick up. If you have already resolved this matter,
thank you, and you can disregard the rest of this letter,

If the yard waste/debris which consists of brush no greater than 6 inches in diameter
and 5 feet in length (including clean woody vegetative material) is not removed from
the curb area within five (5) days of the date of this notice, the Department of Public
Infrastructure will pick up and dispose of it at a cost of $100 billed to the property
owner.

Residents may also contact their private hauler or take yard waste to one of two
compost sites we have in the city.

4211 Woodland Drive — open mid-April to mid-November
Monday-Friday — 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday ~ 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

3000 Basswood Road — open year round next to Recycling Center
Monday-Friday — 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday — 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Your cooperation in this matter would be greatly appreciated. If you have any
questions, please call our office at 686-6550.

Sincerely,
) .)Mé_ QM/\/

Randy Junk
Operations Manager

DPW Streets & Sanitation « Parks - Cemetery
2655 S, 35% Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 - Fax (920)686-6525
DPW Streets & Sanitation (920)686-6550 - Parks {920)686-3580 - Cemetery (920)686-3570




CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA
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October 13, 2016

KLEIN DAVID M
1108 S MAIN ST
MISHICOT WI 54228

Dear Property Owner:

This is to notify you that the BRUSH on your terrace located at 1113 S 13TH ST
(000-289-090) is in violation of the City of Manitowoc Ordinance 13.01(1 1)(d). This
ordinance states that no yard waste shall be placed for collection by the City’s
Department of Public Infrastructure more than two weeks before a scheduled pick up.
The City’s next scheduled pickup for your area is SPRING of next year. If yard waste
is to be picked up by a licensed garbage hauler, it shall not be placed for collection
more than 72 hours before scheduled pick up. If you have already resolved this matter,
thank you, and you can disregard the rest of this letter.

If the yard waste/debris which consists of brush no greater than 6 inches in diameter
and 5 feet in length (including clean woody vegetative material) is not removed from
the curb area within five (5) days of the date of this notice, the Department of Public
Infrastructure will pick up and dispose of it at a cost of $100 billed to the property
OWner.

Residents may also contact their private hauler or take yard waste to one of two
compost sites we have in the city.

4211 Woodland Drive — open mid-April to mid-November
Monday-Friday — 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday — 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

3000 Basswood Road — open year round next to Recycling Center
Monday-Friday — 7 a.m. to 6 p.m.
Saturday — 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Your cooperation in this matter would be greatly appreciated. If you have any
questions, please call our office at 686-6550.

S}n erely,

Fd ) ke

Randy J¥
Operations Manager
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DPW Streets & Sanitation « Parks - Cemetery
2655 S. 35" Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 - Fax (920)686-6525
DPW Streets & Sanitation (920)686-6550 - Parks (920)686-3580 - Cemetery (920)686-3570




